[image: image1.png]PHONE : 080-2253958
FAX : 080-2203503

SHAMIM BANU

PRINCIPAL SECRETARY TO GOVT.
DEPARTMENT OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT
MULTISTOREYED BUILDING,
DR. B.R. AMBEDKAR VEEDHI,

BANGALORE - 560 001

August 16, 2005

I am enclosing herewith two letters given by Koramangala Swabhimana. One of
the letters points out that there is encroachment and filling up of the tank bed area
resulting in flooding of the low lying areas. They have requested that the BDA should
not permit any change of land use in valley areas and not allow any filling up or blocking
or realigning the existing drains, and that any filling up already done must be reversed.

The second representation refers to an area which is said to be marked as
protected or the conservation area in the existing CDP. But it is contended that in spite of
this being so, filling up and development of the land in this area is taking place. If this
area is marked as a protected zone in the existing CDP, obviously BDA would have not
given any approvals in this area. If any developments are taking place without the

- approval of the BDA, immediate action may be taken by the BDA to stop such activity.

The representations given by the residents have to be taken seriously, considering
the adverse environmental fall out, and immediate necessary action may be taken in
coordination with the Pollution Control Board.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

Sd/-
(SHAMIM BANU)
Shri M.N. Vidyashankar
Commissioner
Bangalore Development Authority

BANGALORE

{opy to: Koramangala Swabhimana, 356, 1* Cross, 8" A Main, 4™ Block
Koramangala, Bangalore 560 034.





